GAPEA

GREEN AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS EXPORT ASSOCIATION
Haikou City

Hainan Province

P.R. of China

Kind Attention of General Secretary Mr. Guan Hai Bao

Rome, 20 July 2019.

Re. Visit to Italy October 2019 GAPEA Delegation

Dear Mrr. Guan Hai Bao,

| personally thank you for your information about the next visit of a GAPEA Delegation in Italy.

M.A.R. will be honored to assist you during the visit and help your delegation to achieve the expected
success of the mission.

I confirm you that in charge of International Relations of our Association is Mr. Paolo GIRAUD
p.giraud@horienta.com and with his experience he will be following any request from your side. As further
support in the process of organizing the Delegation visit you can also count on our Hainan based
representative Mr. YIN Lequn yinlequn@hotmail.com .

We look forward to receive your delegation in Italy.

Sincerely yours

Massimo CASTELLANO - Presidente

Associazione ML.A.R.
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